
 

Scientific Circle of Slavists named after Saint Saint Cyril and Methodius 

under the Department of Slavic Philology, University of Lodz 

cordially invites you to take part in 

 

1st International Student-PhD Scientific Conference 

"Mundus Slavicus" 

 

It will take place on October 25–26, 2024 at the Faculty of Philology 

at University of Lodz, Łódź, ul. Pomorska 171/173. 

 

We invite students and Ph.D. students interested in the entire Slavic area – meaning Western, Southern 

and Eastern Slavic areas – to participate. The aim of the event is to enable young researchers to share 

their scientific interests and research. The international scope of the meeting will make it possibile for 

the participants to exchange experience in a multicultural group and establish new contacts with foreign 

research centers. The conference is interdisciplinary in nature; speeches may touch on linguistic, literary, 

cultural, ethnographic or historical topics. 

 

Possible topics for the presentations: 

- Slavic diasporas in the world;  

- glottodidactics of Slavic languages;  

- Slavic dialectology; 

- the latest phenomena in Slavic literature;  

- Slavic cinematography;  

- national/ethnic minorities in the Slavic region;  

- the language of communist propaganda in Slavic countries;  

- Slavic microlanguages; 

- Slavicity in pop culture; 

- ethnic conflicts over the centuries;  

- revival movements;  

- Slavic folklore;  

- borderland;  

- contemporary social problems in Slavic countries; 

- customs and customs over the centuries. 

 



The conference will be held on-site; however, it is possible for speakers from abroad to speak online via 

the MS Teams platform.  

The conference languages are all Slavic languages and English.  

The speaking time is 20 minutes.  

After the conference, it is planned to publish a reviewed multi-author monograph.  

Applications for the conference (application form) should be sent by September 25, 2024, at 23:59, to 

mundus.slavicus@filologia.uni.lodz.pl. 

By October 2 this year, you will have received feedback about getting accepted to the conference.  

Participation in the conference and publication are free of charge. Participants cover the costs of 

transport, accommodation and meals themselves. Light refreshments are planned for the speakers. 

 

The organizers reserve the right to select applications for organizational reasons.  

Please send any questions to mundus.slavicus@filologia.uni.lodz.pl. 

 

We look forward to your participation in our conference. 

 

Organizing committee  

Patrycja Miller – Chairperson of the Organizing Committee  

Dorota Łakomiak – Deputy Chairperson of the Organizing Committee  

Lidia Pańczak – Secretary of the Organizing Committee  

Szymon Fijałkowski  

Maciej Kozak  

Klaudiusz Kujawa 

 


